
Public Notice

Due to the COVID - 19 the Town of Warren has instituted the

following precautionary measures.

The Warren Municipal will be open to the public Monday, Wednesday

and Friday 9-4. We would strongly suggest calling prior to visits. 802-

496-2709.

This notice is subject to change and any time.

Above all please to NOT come the either the Municipal Build or the

Library if you are experiencing any symptoms!"

Contact with employees will be limited.

All departments will be available to correspond via email and

telephone.

Dog licenses have been extended until May 1st 2020

CINDI JONES- TOWN ADMINISTRATION cjones@warrenvt.org

RETA GOSS- TOWN CLERK clerk@warrenvt.org

RUTH ROBBINS-ZONING AND DRB planning@warrenvt.org

MIKE KELLY-LISTER/ASSESSOR lister@madriver.com

GENE BIFANO- CONSTABLE ebifano@warrenvt.org

JEFF CAMPBELL- EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT/FIRE DEPARTMENT

jcampbell@warrenvt.org


